
AFD Monthly Board Report June 2024 

 

 

• 70 calls for service in the month of June. 
• 31 of the 70 calls were for EMS. 
• As of right now, we are 190 more calls this year. Then 

we were this time last year. We are projecting to 
achieve more than 800 calls this year. 

• No injuries to report for the month of June. 
• Al-45 is have having transmission issues. Coordinated 

with the village mechanic, to have Penn Deisel come 
and take a look at it. 

• Members taking training as needed. 
• Argo has been repaired. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Graham 

Fire Chief 


